
 

 
 

5th February 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Aspiration Day at Wadham College – 12th February 2015 
 
Your child has been selected to attend an ‘Aspiration Day’ at Wadham College, Oxford. The day 
will consist of a trip to Oxford where the students will get the opportunity to take part in academic 
taster sessions, meet undergraduate Student Ambassadors, and take part in a museum 
educational session. This trip is designed to give information to students who are genuinely 
interested in learning about the top universities or for those who we feel have the academic 
potential to attend a top university. 
 
The coach will leave the school at 8am on Thursday 12th February 2015 and return at 
5.30pm. If your child receives free school meals then a packed lunch will be provided, otherwise 
please ensure that your child brings lunch with them. 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact myself or Ms Howe. 
 
Thank you very much for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr J Allison 
Head of Sixth Form 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip 
Aspiration Day, Oxford – 12th February 2015 

(Please return to Mr Allison/Ms Howe by Monday 9th February) 
 

I, the parent/carer of __________________ in form _______ can confirm my child’s attendance at 
the Aspiration Dat, Oxford on Thursday 12th February 2015. 

 
 

Name of Parent/Carer:           ________________________________ 
 
Signed:                                        ________________________________ 
        
Date:                                            ________________________________ 


